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Concord Builders Team Mission Trip 

July 7-12, 2019 

Harold Baptist Church, Walnut Grove, MO 

Check out this video for a sneak peak 

https://youtu.be/WrI6hLDBdSY  

You may call Mel Callahan (573-291-4637,) or Lucy Engelbrecht (660-281-4346)  
if you have questions.  Download the registration form at cbamo.org. 

Day Camp, Thursday, July 18 begins at 1:00 p.m. Workers are still needed for 
both camps. Call the association office, 573-635-4832, to volunteer. 

https://youtu.be/WrI6hLDBdSY
https://cbamo.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Builders-Team-Medical-Release-Form-Application-revised-2019.pdf
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“Whatever 

you do in 

word or 

deed, do  

all in the 

name of 

the Lord 

Jesus,  

giving 

thanks 

through 

Him to 

God the 

Father.  

Colossians 3:17 

NASB 

Calvin’s Corner: 

Churches of Concord Baptist Association, you are awesome. Without hesitation or debate, 
you have responded to your neighbors in their time of need. The outflow of volunteers  
following the tornados in Eldon and Jefferson City is a prime example. Members of Concord 
Baptist Association churches joined community and state disaster teams to cut downed 
trees, clean up debris and minister to the many who had damage. Everyone was involved 
but a few churches deserve a special thank you. Thanks to Memorial Baptist for hosting the 
Missouri Baptist Disaster Relief efforts. Thank you to Russellville Baptist Church for becoming 
the care center for displaced families in Jefferson City and Eldon. Another example of selfless 
acts of ministry came from Freshwater Church. They could not meet the Sunday after the 
tornado because of debris blocking access to their building. So, a large group from the 
church went to Eldon to help residents with clean up. Another example is Joshua House that 
gathered baby supplies and clothing, which they are giving to those with that need.   

The tornado is not the only challenge we face. Flooding is also affecting many. Lupus Baptist 
Church has been flooded but volunteers from Main Street Baptist and other friends from the 
area helped them move their pews, instruments and other furniture in order to keep them 
dry. They will need help to clean up and sanitize once the waters recede, and I’m sure you 
will be there to help. Many more examples of your acts of service could be mentioned, so 
forgive me if I did not include something your church has done.  

Good job to all but let us think of lessons learned from the past weeks:  

I believe God smiles when he sees His people helping one another.  
We work better and accomplish more when we work together. 
The community takes notice of the unselfish acts of love of the church.  

Therefore:  

We should work together at all times, not just in times of crises. 
We should always be looking for ways to minister to communities in which we live.  
We should express our love for one another as fellow churches by praying for each oth-

er, finding ways to cooperate with each other, and being there for each other in the 
good times and the bad.  

Churches helping churches and ministering to the community is an example of the Great 
Command:  

And he said to him, "You shall love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your 
soul and with all your mind.  This is the great and first commandment.  And a second is like it: 
You shall love your neighbor as yourself. On these two commandments depend all the Law 
and the Prophets" (Matt 22:37-40, ESV).      

                    Calvin 

Vacation Bible School at Mt. Olive Baptist Church 

Sunday-Thursday, July 21-25, 6-8:00 p.m. 
Registration information can be found at mtolivebaptistrussellville.org. 

mtolivebaptistrussellville.org
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Baptist Collegiate Ministry 

1 year - access to training, workshops, and Bible studies free for 
CBA churches at www.sampsonresources.com. 

This resource is password protected. Contact Concord Baptist 
Association if you need help using this resource. 

Following the recent tornado I helped out by delivering food and personal items. One student whose apartment was 
destroyed came to my house and got some food and an air mattress that I never use. We are now in between 2nd  
semester & summer school but I hope to involve students, particularly football players, in the continuing recovery 
efforts when they return.  
 

After I learned that Head Football Coach Steve Smith had resigned, I invited interim coach Hoskins to breakfast.   
We both agreed we want to provide for the spiritual and personal needs of coaches and players. He also wants to  
re-establish our morning, once-a-week coaches' Bible study. 
 

I have had a chance for some impromptu Bible studies with a few students at a time. I also provided some resource 
material for a new Christian woman.  A faculty member, that I have known for years has been searching and has asked 
me to meet with her when I return from vacation! 
 

For the 2nd straight year the Lincoln University women's track team has won the NCAA Division 2 national champion-
ship! After talking to Head Coach Smith we plan to honor them with a dinner or some kind of fellowship this summer. 
This, of course, would be another mission opportunity for any of our churches. Give me a call if you would like to par-
ticipate. Thank you for your continued prayers! 
 

        Your Missionary on Campus, 
        David Phelps, BCM Director 

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEETING 

Sunday, July 14, 2:00 p.m. 
Mt. Moriah Baptist Church 

According to our CBA constitution, each church 
in our association is allowed to be represented 
by the pastor and an Executive Council Member 
elected by the congregation. Call the association 
office, 573-635-4832, if you need to know  
whether or not your church has elected  
someone. 

Every Christian has at least one person who 

influenced their decision for Christ. Who’s your 
one that you will influence?  

Check out Who’s Your One online  
(www.http://whosyourone.com/). Your  
association is ready to help every church 

develop a plan for reaching people for Christ. 

http://www.sampsonresources.com/
http://www.http:/whosyourone.com
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Please pray for our churches 
without pastors: 
 

   Clarksburg FBC 

   Cole Spring 

   Elston FBC-(Int. Les Cassil) 
   High Point 
   Jefferson City Baptist  
   Prairie Home FBC  
   Southridge (Int. Jim  
       Misloski) 
 

                    ***** 

Like CBA on  
Facebook to keep 
up with upcoming 

events! 

***** 

SUMMER MISSIONS INTERNS 

Josiah still has a few dates available. Scheduling is on a first-come, first-
served basis. Contact the association office, (573-635-4832). 

Open dates: The week of June 30-July 6 

FROM LOSS TO NEW LIFE 

Free weekly series 

Thursdays, June 13-Aug. 1 

Refreshments served 

Registration Required 

Call First Baptist Church-Jefferson 
City, 634-3603, or email 
mary@fbcjc.org 

This event is for all pastors, church staff, and their spouses. Registration 
deadline is Monday, July 22, 2019. 

You may register and pay online or download the registration form and 
send it along with payment to: Concord Baptist Association, 804 Fairmount 
Blvd., Jefferson City, MO  65101.  

Mailed registrations must be received in our office by the July 22 deadline. 

FROM MADELYN: 
I am so thankful to have the opportunity 
to work as an intern for Concord Baptist  
Association this summer.  Working with 
several different churches over the last 
couple of weeks has been such a  
blessing.  I had the opportunity to help 
prepare meals for the volunteers working 
with the Missouri Baptist Disaster Relief 
teams the week after the tornado hit 
Jefferson City and the surrounding areas.  I 
was also able to help with a worship arts 
camp, and a VBS.  I am excited and looking 
forward to see how God uses the rest of 
the summer!  

Concord Baptist Association is look-
ing for applicants for the Ministry 
Assistant position vacated by 
Juanita’s retirement. 

Anyone interested should send an 
email to Calvin Brown at 
calbrown@cbamo.org. He will send 
you an application. 

This is a 32-hour per week  
position with some flexibility, and a 
starting salary of $25,000. 
 

***** 

FROM JOSIAH: 
I have only been on the job for two weeks so 
far, but they have already been crazy busy 
weeks. The second week of June, I was at  
Concord Baptist Church, helping with their Lift 
camp, A performing arts camp they do every 
year. This year the name of the musical was 
“The Born Again Identity”. It recounted the 
story of Nicodemus’ encounter with Jesus. The 
next week I was at New Hope Baptist Church in 
Centertown, where I  helped with recreation 
and their VBS. It has been a lot of fun so far, as 
well as a learning experience. I would like to 
thank the churches for allowing me to serve, 
and look forward to serving in any way the rest 
of the summer. 
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PASTOR ROUND TABLE 

Beginning new sessions  
Tuesday, August 27, 2019 

Meets monthly. Two times and locations - choose the one that best fits 
your schedule: 
 Noon at the CBA Office, Lunch provided 

 6:30 p.m. at FBC California, Dinner provided 

This is an excellent opportunity to fellowship and build relationships 
with others in ministry. Please call the association office and talk to  
Calvin if you have questions. 

Annual Church Profiles (ACP) 

The Annual Church Profile report will be arriving at your church soon. It is vitally important to the work of the association that this 
report be filled out. Give as much complete information as possible, especially contact information for church leaders (address, 
phone, email). Also, send a list to the association office of those from your congregation who need to be on our Memorials list. 

The reporting period for this year’s report is July 1, 2018-June 30, 2019. 

Call the association office if you have questions. You may also contact Pam Jeffries at the Missouri Baptist Convention,  
573-636-0400,  ext. 337. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL REPORTS 

Remember to submit your VBS reports to the association 
office as well as include the information in your Annual 
Church Profile. We love hearing how God is working in and 
through our CBA churches to spread the gospel. 

CBA ANNUAL MEETING AND MINISTRY FAIR 

Sunday, September 29, 2:00 p.m. 

at First Baptist Church-California 

This is a change of date and location from the originally published association calendar.  

There will be a time for business as well as interactive ministry exhibits.   
Plan now to attend. You won’t be disappointed! 



Page 6 

 

 

1 2 3 4 Independence Day 

 

Office closed 

5 6 

 

7 8 

 

9 

 

10 

 

11 

 

12 

 

13 

3MT Begins 

14 

CBA Executive  
Council Meeting,  
2 p.m., Mt. Moriah 

15 

 

16 17 18 

Day Camp, 1:00 p.m. 

 

19 20 

21 

 

22 

 

23 24 25 

 

26 27 

28 

 

29 30 31    

       

 

 

July Birthdays: 

 6  Rev. David Phelps, BCM Director 

11 Pastor Alan Earls, Mt. Olive 

28  Dr. Calvin Brown, CBA DOM 

JULY 2019 

    SUNDAY            MONDAY            TUESDAY         WEDNESDAY      THURSDAY           FRIDAY            SATURDAY 

---------------------Concord Builder’s Team Mission Trip to Harold Baptist Church in  Walnut Grove, MO----------------- 

-----------------------------------------------Children’s Camp-------------------------------------------- 

----------------------------------------------------------Mid-Missouri Mission Teams (3MT)------------------------------------------------------ 
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If you know of someone who would benefit from receiving this newsletter, have them call the association 
office to get on the list.  The newsletter can be delivered to your mailbox or received as an email.  Help us 
spread the word and keep everyone informed!   If you wish to unsubscribe from this mailing, click here. 

Budget Report    

Jan-May 2019 Income Expenses YTD Budget Requirement 

General Fund $62,640.36 $57,025.88 $63,114.56 

Baptist Collegiate Ministry $10,732.13 $9,454.96 $10,407.54 

To everyone who took the time to help 
with or drop by my retirement celebration 
and to those who sent cards, emails, FB 
messages or called to wish me well. I have 
been truly blessed to know each of you!  

    

ABOUT THIS CONCERT 

Baby Leah has had numerous medical expenses 
since birth. Her parents are members of New 
Hope Baptist Church. The church has been  
instrumental in organizing this fund raiser for 
the Hargrove family. 

You can find complete information about the 
concert and purchase tickets at  
RedemptionInsideTheWalls.com. 

We hope you will come out, enjoy a great  
concert, and support Leah and her family. 

ATTENTION:  The Newsboys concert has been moved to the 
Jefferson City Jaycees Fairgrounds due to damage done to the 
MO State Penitentiary by the recent tornado. 

mailto:info@cbamo.org
http://www.redemptioninsidethewalls.com/
http://www.redemptioninsidethewalls.com
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Concord Baptist Association 

804 Fairmount Blvd. 
Jefferson City, MO  65101 

  

(573) 635-4832, CBA & BCM
(573) 635-5419, fax line 

  

Website:  http://cbamo.org 

Email:  info@cbamo.org 

 

Dr. Calvin Brown 

Director of Missions 

  

David Phelps 

Collegiate Minister 

  

Juanita Golden 

Ministry Assistant 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 


